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I am opposed to SB611 

We have insufficient revenue to pay for all the needs of our legal residents. There is 

no reason to encourage non- citizens to collect food from tax payers in this state. 

This will atttact non citizens including those that come to this country illegally to come 

to Oregon for taxpayers money that should be spent on homeless and financially 

weak  citizen residents here. It will contribute to them trying to get housing 

supplements and other expenses. Oregon is already under financial pressure for the 

current service to our citizens.  

DO NOT PASS THIS BILL!!!!!!!! 


